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SACRAMENTO HOUSING AND REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY RECEIVES 

DISTINGUISHED BUDGET PRESENTATION AWARD 
 
Sacramento, CA | The Government Finance Officers Association (GOFA) has presented the 
Distinguished Budget Presentation Award to the Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Agency 
for the 2019 budget. According to GFOA, this award is the highest form of recognition in 
governmental budgeting and represents a significant achievement by the Agency. 
 
SHRA has received multiple awards for excellence in financial reporting and municipal budgeting 
over the past 20 years from GFOA and the California Society of Municipal Finance Officers 
(CSMFO). The awards represent the talent, dedication and commitment of SHRA Finance 
Department staff in demonstrating the highest standards and best practices in budgeting and 
reporting, transparency, and accountability to customers and stakeholders. 
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